MERRY CHRISTMAS!

From Fire Ministries International

December 2017



Women of Fire in Dreland



Son-rise Teen Outreach Team



Pray and Get Away / Father's Heart Conference

Thank you for a 2017 full of Jesus!



On Fire With God's Desire! Fire News and Thanks-giving:

I would like to take a moment to bless the Lord for all He has done in this past year. His faithfulness to share His heart, give us His Life, and guide us every step of the way is more wonderful than words. May we continue to soak, seek and cry out for the Son to live through us to the Father's delight! 2017 was deeply blessed as God our Father time and again opened and poured out His heart to us concerning His Son. Thank you Father. With a grateful heart we want to thank the Holy Spirit for preciously and creatively anointing us to share the Gospel of "Christ in you" with children by raising up a fresh new Bible Video series freely available to people everywhere. Thank you Lord for our Skype Family from around the world and the times of intimate fellowship in the Word of the Cross and the prayer ministry that goes forth every week. Thank you Holy Spirit for opening the Word to our hearts, and the precious times You have given us in the Word during this past year to deal with us for an increase of your Lamb within. Thank you Lord for the privilege of hosting conferences where ministers of the Gospel came and freely shared Christ Crucified with hungry and open hearts from around the world. Thank you Lord for the teenagers who are getting on fire to know Jesus in a living way and share His Life with others - may the Lord continue to ignite the living Christ within them. Through the Lord's guidance the Ministry is in the final stages of approval for our 501 C-3 which has been a tremendous journey of faith and preparation throughout this year for the Board and advisors. Thank you Lord for new worship songs to lift up the Lamb as our Life. But most of all, thank you Lord for every opportunity to lay down our lives and bear in our bodies the dying of the Lord Jesus. In all of this, I simply want to say THANK YOU JESUS. We love you. You fill us every step of the way. God, may Your heart be blessed and satisfied with your Son in and through us. I also want to say THANK YOU to all of you who are such an important part of this ministry and its ability to function.

Thank you, from my heart, thank you.

Fire Needs:

Thanks to all you who have supported the work of the Lord through this ministry. Your care and financial gifts have been a sweet savor of Christ to us, and may the Lord refresh you and provide for your needs even as you have for others.

Among those to whom this newsletter is sent, there has been a request to make known current needs and so I will share a few at this time:

- Kelly is still dealing with health issues and is in the process of undergoing some tests to help further care for her condition. Prayers and financial help are a need at this time.
- The main computer used to produce most of the Fire Ministries' videos, books, Cds and other materials is in need of an upgrade. The computer is failing under the work load and can not handle the kind of projects we need to produce on it. Therefore we are raising support to purchase a new Desktop computer that can handle the ministries' workload.

Fire Ministries International c/o Kelly Koshatka P.O. Box 1961 Denton Texas 76202 USA kellyreallylovesjesus@gmail.com

www.fireministriesinternational.com